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Dear Mr. Palmer,

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR WATER sampLING DATA

We have received your letter dated June i1, 2001 requesting
water sampling information at Camp Lejeune between 1980 and
1985.

Your reguest has been forwarded to the appropriate staff
section at Camp Lejeune. We anticipate retrieval and forwarding
of the requested data in the next feyw weeks,

Bincerely,

B

S. A. Brewer

Director, Environmental
Management

By direction of the
Commanding General
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